
SPRING Newsletter 2017 

It certainly doesn’t look like spring in only a few weeks away but yes the 

2017 2018 hockey season is coming to an end. Most teams have completed 

their League play and are in the midst of playoffs or planning to attend 

year end tournaments – good luck to those teams. We hope everyone has 

had a lot of fun and seen some solid player skill & team concept growth. 

 

DATES 

The last practice date paid by RMHA for each division is posted below. Teams are open to 

booked extra or extended practices on their own. 

Tykes -  Wednesday March 7th 

Pre-Novice – Saturday March 10th  

Novice – Wednesday March 7th (away for tournament on Saturday) 

Atom 2008 – Thursday March 8th 

Atom 2007 – Wednesday March 7th  

Pee Wee – Thursday March 8th  

Bantam – Friday March 9th  

Also please note that the Grizzlies playoff run / Home games will override any 

scheduled practice.  

 

LEAGUE WEBSITE 

A few parents have asked where they can find league schedules and standings to follow. 

From atom and up teams are able to join a league within OMAHA at various levels. The 

league website is www.omahahockey.ca.  

 

LEAGUE HOME GAME SCHEDULE 

March 3rd Atom Development vs Salmon Arm 11:00 AM 

 

PLAYOFF HOME GAME SCHEDULE 

March 2 Pee Wee Tier 4 6:00 PM 

(Keep an eye on our facebook page for other playoff home game dates as they become 

known) 

 

SPRING SKATING 

If any players have interest in some extra skates beyond the hockey season, please email 

matt@landquest.com as we are planning some open skills sessions and skates – full gear 

required and current RMHA members (for insurance purposes). The plan was to have 

various skill stations – shooting, skating, puck control, passing, etc.  

 

http://www.omahahockey.ca/
mailto:matt@landquest.com


 

BC HOCKEY NEWS 

 

BC Hockey has announced that the Zone Program pilot project will be extended for the 

2018-2019 season.  

The following District applications have been approved to participate in the Zone 

Program pilot project for the 2018-2019 season:  

• East Kootenay  

• West Kootenay  

• North Central  

• North West  

• Okanagan-Mainline (OMAHA)  

• Yukon  

 

Further details will be provided in early March on program enhancements and evaluation 

process.  The program, which is entering its third season, was developed to allow 

players to play at the highest level and allows districts to provide regional teams and 

pull from a greater draw zone.   

 

BC Hockey has announced that beginning in the 2018-2019 season, it will operate a Minor 

Midget League for 15 year-old players starting with the 2003 birth year. 

The Minor Midget League gives an opportunity for 15 year-old players to develop with 

other athletes of the same age. The program will align with the BC Major Midget League 

(MML). The MML will still allow 15 year- old players should that player wish to try out for 

an MML team. Further details will be provided in early March about the evaluation process 

and program.  

 

For more information about BC Hockey, please visit the BC Hockey website at 

www.bchockey.net or email info@bchockey.net or follow along through social media at 

www.facebook.com/BCHockeySource. 

 

Summer Officiating School Applications Available  

 

BC Hockey announced that applications are currently being accepted for the 2018 Summer 

Officiating Schools in Lake Cowichan or Osoyoos. The cost of the school is $600 plus 

applicable taxes and includes instruction, meals, dormitory accommodation and 

certification.  Members can apply to RMHA for full compensation for the program. Contact 

matt cameron matt@landquest.com for more details.  Participants must be between the ages of 

12 – 18, on or before December 31, 2018.  

“The Summer Officiating Schools are a great way for officials to expand their knowledge, 

work on their officiating skills and make new friends in a fun, relaxed atmosphere,” said BC 

Hockey Referee in Chief, Sean Raphael.  “The combination of on and off-ice instruction, indoors 

and outside, gives the participants a wide variety of options to enhance their learning and 

overall experience.” 

All new officials will be required to complete the online Hockey University “Officiating 1/2” 

course prior to the completion of their certification.  Returning officials do not have to take 

the online course.  

The schools are operated under the direction of key individuals from the BC Hockey 

Officiating Program, including BC Hockey instructional staff, upper level officials and 

special guests.   

 

http://www.bchockey.net/
mailto:info@bchockey.net
http://www.facebook.com/BCHockeySource
mailto:matt@landquest.com


 

Hockey Canada Pathway to High Performance Goaltending  

 

Hockey Canada is proud to partner with BC Hockey and the Canadian Hockey League (CHL) 

to introduce High Performance Goaltending Development Camps in BC. 

  

These camps will introduce the U14 goaltender to the skills, concepts and techniques of 

the Hockey Canada Program of Excellence Goaltending Program. Each camp will admit 24 

to 36 U14 goaltenders to experience the program under the guidance of Hockey Canada, 

BC Hockey and CHL experts and consultants. 

  

The curriculum and design of the camp is created by Hockey Canada's High Performance 

Goaltending Advisory Group to introduce young goaltenders to high performance 

concepts and an introduction to the Program of Excellence. 

  

Registration for each camp is $350.00 and is open now. Nearest location of camp and date: 

Salmon Arm – April 6 – 8.  

 

Link for registration: http://www.bchockey.net/NewsItem.aspx?id=2739  

 

Thank You, See you at the year end banquet!  

We look forward to seeing everyone at the year end banquet. The board is in the 

midst of planning the banquet details as well as preparing a year end survey to 

collect input towards making any improvements we can for next year. We will relay 

these details through your team manager.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matt cameron / President RMHA 

http://www.bchockey.net/NewsItem.aspx?id=2739

